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Cape York Regional Plan supports Cape Alumina’s focus on Bauxite Hills  
 

 

Cape Alumina Limited (ASX:CBX) (Cape Alumina) is pleased to announce that the Cape York 

Regional Plan (CYRP), which was announced by the Queensland Government on 21 August 2014, will 

not affect the permitting or development of the Company’s Bauxite Hills project.  As such, Cape 

Alumina will continue its development works for a Direct Shipping Ore project at Bauxite Hills. 

 

Substantial portions of Cape Alumina’s Pisolite Hills tenements are also outside the Strategic 

Environmental Areas and may have potential for future development.  However, more work is required 

to determine whether those areas of Pisolite Hills which are not impacted by the CYRP may be 

economically developed. The Company will minimise further expenditure on Pisolite Hills whilst the 

focus remains on the Bauxite Hills project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above: CYRP over western Cape York, Queensland Above: CYRP over Pisolite Hills tenements  

 
 

  More information:  Cape Alumina Limited +61 7 3009 8000 
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